
 

 

                                                                   13th June 2024 
 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 

University of Wolverhampton visit for Year 7. 
 
We are excited to welcome a team from the University of Wolverhampton, who will be visiting us on 
the 9th and 10th July for an exciting “what’s inside me” event to enhance our STEM experiences. 
 
Each form group will have a timetabled slot over the course of the two days to take part in the 
workshop, where equipment will be provided by the university. Your child will know when their 
timetabled slot is closer to the day of the event.  
 
As representatives of Codsall Middle School, we expect all pupils to behave in a responsible and 
mature manner. Please be advised that if expectations are not met, your child may be asked to 
leave the workshop.  
 
As we are being visited by an outside provider, there is a small cost of £5.47 to cover the 
experience. Please make this payment via Parent Pay by no later than Friday 28th June.  
 
Should you have any further queries regarding the visit please contact me directly.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

G. Tobin 

 
Mrs G Tobin 
Teacher of Science 
gonions@codsall-middle.staffs.sch.uk  
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